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September 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 2 will be visiting Rockingham Castle on Tuesday 1st October.  This visit is in connection 
with the class topic on castles and fairy tales. The children need to be at school at the normal 
time and will return by 3.10 p.m.  All children should wear their school uniform with a 
waterproof coat and trainers or boots. 
 
The school will provide all of the children with a packed lunch.   
 
There is a voluntary contribution of £14.00 for this trip. This has to be paid using our Parentpay 
system, which can be found at: www.parentpay.com 
 
Please complete this by Friday 27th September.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Year 2 teachers 
 
 
 
Miss Sullivan                             Mrs Javed                           Miss Hussain                           Ms Dunstone 
 
 

http://www.parentpay.com/

